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Subject: Label Update SPF Series Fuses     Document#  LFPCN_PG0021 
          
Date: 6/29/2012  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of a label change used in 
the construction of SPF Series fuses. The label was updated with the gR marking to represent 
the full range protection capabilities of the devices during overload and short circuit 
conditions. The gR marking was added for informational purposes as part of CSA agency 
approval.  
 
There are no changes to the design, manufacturing, or product numbers. No updates are 
required to ordering systems. The label transition will be a running change. The new labels 
will be incorporated upon depletion of existing label in inventory. The following part numbers 
will be affected: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager 
Littelfuse Powr-Gard Products 
773-628-0708 
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